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A Letter from Mary-Ann:

Thank you so much for inviting me to your 
meeting, to share my love of spinning and 
knitting. As dyeing and playing with colours is 
my true passion, I also dye millspun yarns in 
many colourways. You can check out my work on 
my website www.smithandewe.com, where you 
will see fingering weight yarns in Merino wool, 
fingering weight yarns in Merino wool and 
alpaca, DK weight Merino wool yarns and 
Chunky weight Merino wool yarns, as well as my 
own hand dyed and handspun yarns. I will be at 
the Kamloops Farmer's Market this year 
(starting in June for me) but if you want to come 
by to my studio to check things out, feel free to 
e-mail me at smithandewe@gmail.com.
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